C37

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
From: Clers@uaudhan.ca CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
Subject: FW: [External] 4101 Rutherford Road Development
Date: October-13-21 10:31:35 AM

From: Nocio I

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:36 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 4101 Rutherford Road Development

Hello
| am writing to you to request that council upholds their commitment and reject this

development application of 7 stories and 139 units proposed for Velmar and
Rutherford.

This community has shared on many instances reasons why this development should
be rejected. There is a process here that needs to be respected and followed
especially when council has asked for it. What this developer is doing is
circumventing due process and putting their needs ahead of the community.

Nadia (Baldassarra) De Liberato
On behalf of A.Baldassarra

Sent from my iPhone



